Wanted: Singers, songwriters &
musicians for Lee College Coffeehouse

BAYTOWN, TX — Singers, songwriters and musicians who have been looking for
a way to showcase their original work are invited to audition for the Lee College
Coffeehouse, an annual concert that shines a light on talented artists in the local
community.

The Coffeehouse, hosted by the Lee College Music Club, is set for 7:30 p.m., Friday,
Sept. 23, at the Black Box Theater inside the Lee College Performing Arts Center. The
concert gives artists and musicians the opportunity to share their craft with a broad
audience, within the warm and creative atmosphere that has long been part of the
traditional coffeehouse scene where many performers have gotten their start.

The special guest for this year's Coffeehouse will be the Baytown-based Hound,

an experimental western rock and metal fusion band. The college will provide all
performers with clear, high-quality, professional sound that highlights their best qualities
— and the Audio Department will offer a free recording session in the state-of-the-art
studio on campus.

Singers, songwriters and musicians who want to participate in this year's Coffeehouse
should contact Dr. Ken Booker, director of Instrumental Music, at kbooker@Iee.edu to
schedule an audition time. All auditions will be held by appointment only.
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